
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are inviting all the creative artists in our school to design a Christmas poster for the 
PTA Christmas Fayre. The poster should be on an A4 paper and have a festive theme. 
You can use any colours, materials, or techniques you like. 

To enter the contest, please bring your poster to the Christmas Fayre on Saturday, 2nd 
December and drop it in the post box at the entrance. Don’t forget to write the following 
information on the back of your poster: • Your name • Your school year group • Your 
house (Wallaby, Beaver, Kiwi) 

The PTA officers will judge the posters and award a prize to the best one in each year 
group: Foundation, Lower School, Middle School, and Upper School. Plus, you will earn 
house points for your house just by entering the contest. 

We look forward to seeing your amazing posters and celebrating Christmas with you. 
Good luck and have fun! 

 

Kind Regards, 

PTA Christmas Fayre Team 

 


